

Dec' 4/33

Dear Capt' Jaudon:-

Just confered with Cralle and he is feeling some better and plans to go to Washington as soon as he is able to make the trip, but I doubt he can leave before next week unless he improves very much.

Talked to him, the importance of having a name for the company and he suggests FLORIDA SUGARCANE FARM CO. INC-

If this meets with your approval, suggest you have Mr Taylor find out if this name could be used, if you prefer some other name suggest you name the company and have Taylor write Tallahassee, and get matters in shape so, QUICK action can be had, when we get the deal in shape to close.

I think it might be well for you to come and see Cralle some day this week, and go over all details so we would have no delay, when we get ready to start the ball rolling.

If you decide to come, advise me what day to expect you so I can advise Cralle. Await your reply, with best personal regards, I am

Sincerely Yours

*J. R. Lynn*